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2015 Governor General’s Canadian Leadership Conference  

 
 
 

IQALUIT, Nunavut (July 17, 2014) - Applications are now available for the 2015 
Governor General’s Canadian Leadership Conference (GGCLC) from May 22 to June 5, 
2015. 
 
The GGCLC is a two-week conference, focusing on developing leadership in Canada. 
The conference will focus on the role that leaders play in inspiring and implementing 
innovation in their organizations and communities. Members begin in St. John’s, 
Newfoundland and will go on to visit a region of Canada to study the direct relationship 
between leadership and communities.   
 
The deadline to apply for the GGCLC is September 30, 2014. Participants are chosen 
from business, labour, government, students, and the community. For more information, 
or for an application form, please visit the GGCLC website 
at www.leadershipcanada.ca.  
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